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December 12, 2023 

 
T0:  All members of the Administrative Professional Advisory Council   
Submitted by:  The APAC Executive Committee 
Subject:  2023-2024 APAC Three-Year Term Vacancies  

 
On Friday, December 8, 2023, the APAC executive officers identified four, three-year term 
council member vacancies for the Pullman constituency group. The Administrative 
Professional Advisory Council currently has four alternate members from the Pullman 
constituency group that would be eligible to fill the four, three-year term vacancies.  
 
After meeting with the APAC Election and Bylaw Committee, the APAC Executive 
Committee proposes to fill the four vacant three-year term council positions designated to 
the Pullman campus constituency with the eligible Pullman campus APAC alternates.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
 
 
 

Tony Burt   
APAC Vice Chair  
 
 
 
 
 

 
  


